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Senator Lazich:

This version is identical to the previous version, except for adding the requirement
to itemize charges for calls by commercial mobile radio service providers.  Although I
have not researched the issue, it may be possible to argue that this additional
requirement is preempted by federal law, which provides that a state does not have
authority over rates charged by such providers.  However, it is also possible to argue
that the preemption issue is irrelevant because the bill does not affect rates, but merely
the itemization of calls that are subject to such rates.  Please let me know if you want
me to look further into this issue.
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